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Comments: To The U.S. Forest Service:

 

It is important that you authorize the permits needed for the Stibnite Gold Project, a project designed to utilize

responsible modern mining to create Idaho jobs and tap into our desperate need for a domestic source of critical

mineral resources.

 

American dependence on foreign minerals has doubled in the last 20 years according to the U.S. Geologic

Survey. This means that in order to have a vibrant economy, build things like satellites, and other technology to

keep our country safe, and experience a quality of life we all enjoy, we have to rely on outside nations. The

Stibnite Gold Project is desperately needed as it will be the only domestic source of mined antimony in the

country.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will also generate hundreds of well-paying jobs and significant tax revenue to local

communities. Independent estimates show the company will generate $86 million in state taxes over just two

decades. The economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population.

 

The company has studied this area for nearly a decade and it is time we bring mining back to the U.S. I

encourage the USFS to permit Midas Gold Idaho[rsquo]s project as outlined in Alternative 2 of their Plan of

Restoration and Operations.


